
Agvet chemical voluntary recall 

 

ILIUM KETAMIL INJECTION 

APVMA registration number: 51188  

APVMA approved label numbers: 118993, 121637, 138180 

Batch numbers: 210722B, 210903A, 221070B, 23011FA, 23072FB 

Sold by veterinary wholesalers in all states and territories between 22/08/2021 to 
31/05/2024 

 
On 31/05/2024, Troy Laboratories Pty Ltd (ABN: 000 283 769) initiated a voluntary recall under section 106 

of the Agricultural and Veterinary Chemicals Code scheduled to the Agricultural and Veterinary Chemicals 

Code Act 1994 (Cth) in relation to the chemical product described above. 

Reason for voluntary recall: 

Crystallisation has been observed in a subset of vials. As a precautionary measure, all stock available in the 

market (all batches) that is still within expiry is being recalled. 

Hazard: 

The defect may result in a lack of efficacy and present risks to animal health. 

What to do: 

Do not use ilium Ketamil Injection from any batch. 

 
Wholesalers should immediately quarantine all the stock on hand of the recalled product. Contact Troy 

Laboratory Pty Ltd (details included below) for advice on management of affected units and arrangements 

for replacement. 

For further information 

Please direct all calls and any queries concerning this voluntary recall to Troy Laboratories Customer 

Service, on 0 2880 83611. 




